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Building Newsflash 
 

BCA Section J Brisbane seminar 
 

Purpose 
The purpose of this Newsflash is to advise that Australian Institute of Refrigeration Air 
Conditioning and Heating (AIRAH) will host a one day seminar in Brisbane on Wednesday 
17 September 2008 on Section J of the Building Code of Australia (BCA). 
 
Background 
The one day seminar will provide an analysis and open discussion of the energy efficiency 
requirements of BCA Section J along with a summary of the verification requirements.   
 
Australian standards related to Heating, Ventilation and Air Conditioning (HVAC) designs 
will also be analysed to determine their impact on energy efficiency.   
 
Two prominent environmental rating tools used in today’s non residential market, the 
National Australian Building Environment Rating System and Green Star will be appraised 
to identify their impact on energy efficient HVAC designs.   
 
The AIRAH conference registration form and further information is attached. 
 
Contact for further information 
Phil Wilkinson – Ph: (03) 8623 3010 
Australian Institute of Refrigeration, Air Conditioning and Heating. 
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